
 

20RFP117 

Executive Search / Recruitment Services 
 

 

ADDENDUM 2 

 

Due to COVID-19 precautions and to prevent the spread of COVID-19, and in an effort to provide 

ongoing support and services for Austin ISD, the District has decided to accept proposals for 

20RFP117, Executive Search/Recruitment Services via email to felix.alvarez@austinisd.org no later 

than Tuesday, March 24, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. CST. 

  

Proposals submitted via email should be not exceed 20MB. If you believe your attachment is more 

than 20MB, please zip the file or separate it into two (2) separate attachments. 

  

If you have already submitted your hard proposal via mail or hand delivery, please also submit your 

proposal via email before due date and time so that we can facilitate review of proposals while we 

work remotely. 
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